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RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Wayne Kern, Director

Drinking Water Program

Division of Municipal Facilities
Environmental Health Section
North Dakota Department of Health
918 East Divide Avenue

Bismarck, ND 58501-1947

Closure of Notice of Violation
Docket No. SDWA-08-2007-0024

City of Deering

104 Elmer Avenue
Deering, ND 58731-4038
PWS ID# ND2500227

Dear Mr. Kern:

This letter is to inform you of the decision of the U. S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA)
to close the Notice of Violation, Docket No. SDWA-08-2007-0024, sent February 1, 2007, relative to
violations of the Safe Drinking Water Act and its implementing regulations by the City of Deering (the
System). EPA will not pursue further enforcement action at this time. This decision is based on
satisfactory sampling result information provided by your staff as well as discussions with members of
your staff that indicate the System has returned to compliance. I would like to thank you and your staff’
for their work with EPA and this System to resolve these violations.

Sincerely,

P o oA E o

Lisa Kahn, Team Leader
Drinking Water Enforcement Program
Office of Enforcement, Compliance

and Environmental Justice
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